
 
 

ENTRY INTO WORSHIP 

 

Welcome in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ. 

 

Lord, may we love the sanctuary of your house, 

the place where your glory dwells. 

  

If you are here for the first or second time, 

            may you find the depth of faith and love that you seek. 

If you come occasionally, and half-heartedly, 

            may you find a keener thirst for the truth of God. 

If you are here through habit, that is not necessarily a bad 

thing: 

            There are good habits and bad habits,  

            mindless habits and thoughtful habits. 

            reluctant habits and loving habits, 

  

May we glorify God with our good habits, new or old,  

and may they lead us to the Source of peace and joy. 

                                 Bruce Prewer….. Used with permission. 

 

Welcome to Seacliff Uniting Church!                                                                                            
If you are new to the area, visiting friends or family, or on a holiday, to 

you we extend a warm welcome, and invite you to share fully in worship 

and fellowship. Our Minister is Rev.Anne Hewett  
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       This Week at Seacliff  
TakeUs2                             6pm Sunday 7th October 

    What’s  News  
Rev Anne Hewitt - Induction 
Today we welcome Rev Anne Hewitt as she begins her 
Intentional Interim Placement with us.  
After Soapbox today there will be a chance to chat, followed by a 
long morning tea, soon after 11.00am.  
A reminder that, as today is the first Sunday of the month, we 
have our monthly focus on support for our Mission Project for this 
year: the building project for the Oodnadatta Aboriginal 
Congress Faith Community. 
 
Please remember also the AGM on Nov 18th. We will deal with all 
AGM matters at the one meeting: elections and appointments to 
positions of service for next year, and annual reports for 2018. 
This is so that we can bring all matters to do with 2018 to a 
conclusion, and big celebration, at the AGM and the following 
week, and start the thinking for 2019 with the start of the new 
Church Year with Advent. 
Please have reports to Rosemary by Nov 4th at the latest. 
                                                                                           Max 
Soul Food Café 
Paul Whetham (clinical psychologist, Wheatland House) spoke to 
us two weeks ago about his Soul Food Cafe Pastoral Care + 
Wellbeing Package that he is presenting in November. It is a 
skills-based training designed to equip people and congregations 
with practical pastoral care skills for assist leaders and to develop 
participants’ own wellbeing and deepen relationships.  
When: Nov 9 Friday evening (6-10pm) & Nov 10 Saturday (9am-
6pm) 
Where: The Corner UC (in the cafe), Warradale 
Who: Members of the Seacliff UC and The Corner UC 
Cost: $130 (half the normal price): and the Congregation will pay 
half of that, so a net cost of $65 for people who attend. 
Includes: 18 hrs total training (6 hrs online & 12 hrs face-to-face). 
For more information, see the poster in the middle hall.          Max 
 
 



TakeUs2 for October 
Tonight, join us for a travel away to Italy, Turkey and the Greek 
Islands with Bev and Geoff Lister at the usual time of 6pm. A light 
meal with tea and coffee is included with the armchair travel deal. 
All welcome. 
 
Cogs n Coffee  
On Wednesday, twelve riders had an easy trip up to Semaphore 
helped by a tail wind. 
Next week we meet 8-30am at the Warradale shops in Addison 
Rd and ride to Goodwood railway station. Train will take us to 
Belair for a ride through the National Park and on to Joan’s Pantry 
Blackwood for coffee. 
                                                                                             Bruce 
Men’s Dinner for October 
The next Men’s Dinner is set for Wednesday 17th October at the 
Lonsdale Hotel, Lonsdale. Meet at 6.30pm for 7 at 25 – 27 
Sherriffs Road, Lonsdale.  For information or transport, contact 
Dene Goldsack on 8296 1046. 
  

                                     Beyond Seacliff 
Delamere Uniting Church  
A reminder about the 160th Anniversary celebrations at Delamere 
Uniting Church on Sunday Nov 4th, at 2pm.  
I  f you would like to join in that celebration, speak to Max.  
                                                                                               Max 
 

Spring Fair - Grange Uniting Church                               
Grange Uniting Church 5 Beach St, Grange ,13 October 2018 
8:30am - 1:30pm 

Event details 

Sausage Sizzle, Op-Shop half price sale, Devonshire Morning 
Tea, Quilt Display, Frontier Services, Red Cross, Delicious 
Cakes, Plant Sale. 

For more information 

Contact Mark Boyce: Phone 0402 906 780  
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Worship Leader for Today:  Rev. Ann Hewett   HC                   

Lectionary for Today: 7 October, Job 1:1; 2:1-10,  

 Psalm 26, Hebrews 1:1-4; 2:5-12. Mark 10:2-16. 

Reminder for Stewards 14.10.2018                                                     

L Milner         Brian Gepp 

Church Office Information 
Open Thursday and Friday  

9.30am – 12.30pm 

 8296 1517 

Email:  seacliffuc-churchoffice@adam.com.au                                     
Website:  www.seacliffuc.org 

Items for the Newsletter 

Please email items to both. 
deandixon7@bigpond.co
m  and seacliffuc- 
churchoffice @adam.com.au  
by 9.30am on Wednesdays. If 
you do not have access to email, 
please phone or call in at the 
church office and it will be  
forwarded for you.  

 

Contact Details – 

 Rev.  Anne Hewett 

 

To contact Anne, please 

call via Max on 0414 910 
419 until an office phone link 
has been established. 
 

 

 

,Welcome to our Church.  
Things you need to know, especially if you are a visitor.                      
Fire exits are marked. Please take note. In the case of an 
emergency evacuation please gather on the Western Lawns 
under the Pine Tree. St John First Aid Kit - on top of the 
pigeon holes up from the ramp. Toilets are available through 
the door front right of the Worship Area or out through the 
turn around point on the ramp. Morning tea is held after 
the service – we hope you will join with us.  More information  
is available from the Steward’s Table and displays scattered 
around “The Middle Hall”. 
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